
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Week beginning 20.1.2020 

 

Attendance badges- 

Some children were awarded attendance badges last Friday for 

completing a whole term with no absences. These are to be 

worn from now on. Any previous bronze or silver badges from 

last year must now be taken off children's uniforms and kept at 

home.  

Dates for your diary- 

5K class assembly 7/02/20 at 2pm in the infant hall. 

5LG class assembly 14/02/20 at 2pm in the infant hall. 

Book recommendations- 

In RFL we are reading 'How to train your dragon' by  Cressida 

Cowell. If your children like this book so far .....another book by 

this author, that is highly recommended, is 'Wizards of Once'. 

Happy Reading!!! 

PE 

This term children will be doing Football and Gymnastics. 

 

Mrs Giles                  Miss Gieron              Miss Keogh 
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